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3rd December 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

After a great deal of thought and discussion, we are happy to inform you that our 

Christmas Shows will go ahead on the dates planned. However, due to current 

circumstances and local and national guidance, we will have to do things a bit differently 

this year and a number of measures will be in place. These will be as follows: 

 

- Only one family member will be admitted per child. We can only accommodate a 

limited number in the hall to ensure the audience is well spaced out. You may video the 

show to share with other family members but as usual, we would remind you that these 

must not be shared on Social Media. As you will be well spaced out and the audience will 

be smaller than usual, you will have a brilliant view throughout and should be able to take 

a good quality video to share with other family members. 

 

- Family members must wear a mask at all times when in the school for the Christmas 

Show. Unless a valid reason is given, adults will not be admitted to the hall unless they are 

wearing a mask. We will have some available on the day so don't worry if you forget! 

 

- We would encourage family members attending the shows to take a lateral flow test that 

morning. 

 

- Wear a warm coat when you come to the show as we will have a number of windows 

open! 
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- We will ask parents/carers to leave class by class at the end of the show and wait in your 

usual collection areas. 

- In order to create as much space in the hall as possible so that audience members can be 

spaced out, classes will not all be in the hall at the same time. This will ensure that we 

don't mix our class bubbles too closely together also. 

 

I'm sure you can appreciate why this additional organisation is needed. We really want 

parents/carers to join us this year for Christmas Shows but not do want to risk the spread 

of Covid-19 and self-isolation impacting on Christmas events for children, staff and families 

in the run up to Christmas. 

 

Many thanks for your support and understanding with this and we look forward to seeing 

some of you next week. 

Best Wishes, 

Mrs Lavelle 

 

Show dates and times are as follows: 

 

Tuesday 7th December -  Reception and Nursery parents/carers      2.15pm 

Wednesday 8th December -  Year 1 and 2 parents/carers      2.15pm 

Thursday 9th December -  Year 3 and 4 parents/carers      2.30pm 

Friday 10th December -  Year 5 and 6 parents/carers      2.30pm 

 

 


